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Touché Restaurant holding benefit night for 

Shriners Hospitals for Children®-Portland  

PORTLAND, Ore. — November 9, 2010, Shriners Hospitals for Children-Portland is excited to partner with Touché Restaurant 1425 NW Glisan Ave., Portland, Ore., for an evening of wonderful food and fine dining is a great historic atmosphere.  
“We are so proud to be part of the Portland community and to have businesses such as Touché partner with us.  It is events like this that help the hospital continue to provide care to the children we treat,” said Suzanne Diers, Interim Administrator of the Shriners Hospital.   “We believe in supporting Shriner's because they are absolutely dedicated to the well being of the children in our community. “ said Giuseppe Lagana, General Manager of Touché. 
Shriners Hospitals for Children-Portland is part of an international health care system of hospitals dedicated to providing pediatric specialty care, innovative research and outstanding teaching programs. Children up to age 18 with orthopaedic conditions, and cleft lip and palate are eligible for care and receive all services at no financial obligation to the patient. The Shriners Hospitals for Children is a proud to be a member of the Portland community for nearly 90 years.
